
A Message from The Tribal Chairman 
 
It’s critical that everyone wear masks at all gatherings, abide by frequent hand-washing, and 
practice social distancing. Please follow and practice established safety guidelines. On behalf of 
the Tribal Council, wishing you strength, peace and hope at Christmas during these challenging 
times, and a New Year full of better days and new possibilities. Baamaapii Kawaabmin,  
 
David M. Arroyo, Tribal Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


